
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the members of the Village of 

Eagle Board may be present at a meeting on Monday, July 16, 2018 at 11:00am 

located at the cul de sac of Westwind Drive in the Fox Chase East subdivision. The 

purpose of the meeting is to view the area to gather information on the proposed 

Fox Chase East Phase III plans for the roadway.  No action will be taken by the 

Village of Eagle Board or by any other governmental body. 

 

This notice has been produced in an effort to be compliant with Wisconsin Open 

Meetings Law.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Posted ______________, 2018 by _________________ 


